
 
 

June 26, 2025  

 

The Economic Investment Alliance today released the following statement 
encouraging final passage of the One Big Beautiful Bill Act which will restore the pro-
growth tax policy—100% full expensing: 

“100% full expensing has proven to usher in an era of domestic investment across 
American communities. Telecommunications companies rapidly installed 5G 
infrastructure, airlines invested in new fleets and energy companies deployed new 
technology to make their operations more eFicient. Making the policy permanent provides 
businesses the certainty they need to make long-term investments right here in the U.S.  

All Americans benefit from this type of investment and its positive ripple eFects, including 
higher wages and levels of employment. Full expensing also strengthens critical supply 
chains and makes America more competitive in the global economy. 

EIA is eager for Congress to quickly enact the One Big Beautiful Bill to immediately spark 
U.S. economic growth.”  

 

The Economic Investment Alliance is a coalition of innovative companies and organizations 
supporting the permanent extension of full expensing. To learn more, visit 
https://investmentalliance.org/.   

 


